
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

MEMO: 85 – 18 
 

TO:  All Clubs  

FROM: Damien Bresic – General Manager Football Gold Coast 

DATE: 22nd November 2018 

SUBJECT: Extension for Football Gold Coast Board Nominations  

 

As a result of the rescheduled AGM, Football Gold Coast have agreed to re-open the nomination period 

for those wishing to nominate for the Board of Football Gold Coast. 

If you feel you have something to offer, or know someone who may, and would like to develop the world 

game in the Gold Coast Zone please download a nomination form and stand for a position. 

 

Please note: 

• Voting will take place at the AGM. 

• Nominations close on Friday 30th November 2018. 

• Clubs (as a member) can only be the ‘Proposer’ and ‘Seconder’ of each nominee, not both. 

• Nominations are open to all. 

• All nomination forms must be signed by a JP. 

• One vote per Club. 

• Incomplete nomination forms will not be eligible for consideration. 

 

Once all nominations have been received, ballot papers with a list of nominees will be drawn up and 

emailed to Clubs who will then be required to either submit a postal vote or vote on the night of the AGM 

on the 12th December 2018. 

Further details regarding voting will be despatched with the ballot papers.  Your urgent attention to this 

matter would be greatly appreciated. 

 


